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We proudly share with you the 2019 edition of McV in the Community, a publication which details not only our
social responsibility efforts but also tells how individuals, nonprofit organizations, businesses, and professional law
firms from around the world answered our call to help Puerto Rico in the aftermath of Hurricane Marfa.

Hope you enjoy it.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does
not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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